

GENERAL LAND OFFICE

JERRY PATTERSON, COMMISSIONER

April 19, 2013

Walter G. Diggles
Executive Director
Deep East Texas Council of Governments
210 Premier Dr.
Jasper, Texas 75951

RE: Outreach Plan for Deep East Texas Council of Governments (DETCOG)

Dear Mr. Diggles,

The Texas General Land Office (GLO) is in receipt of the DETCOG's revised Outreach Plan for Round 2 of the Disaster Recovery Program as of March 28, 2013. The Outreach Plan is required by the Round 2 GLO Housing Guidelines and HOP Guidelines.

The revised Outreach Plan has been reviewed and is now approved. DETCOG's original Outreach Plan submitted on February 21, 2013, did not incorporate a clear methodology or data analysis of the target areas within the twelve counties to be served.

It is important to note, however, that DETCOG should make every effort to ensure the Outreach Plan, based on the Needs Assessment is followed and a documented effort is made to offer HOP services to all applicants identified within the HOP eligible areas.

If you have any further questions please contact Kristina Loera at Kristina.loera@glo.texas.gov or (512) 861-4951.

Sincerely,

Kristina Loera Grant Manager

Disaster Recovery Program

cc: Jorge Ramirez, Disaster Recovery Program Director